
 

 

 

  NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
                        NEW DELHI 

Dated: 17th July 2020  
  

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: Fraudulent Notice for NEET SS 2020 circulating in the name of National 
Board of Examinations (NBE) - Regarding 

 
 It has been observed that a false and fake notice is being circulated in social 

media regarding postponement of NEET SS 2020, by some unscrupulous 
elements. 
 

 It is reiterated that NEET SS 2020 is scheduled to be conducted on 15th 
September 2020. (Refer NBE notice dated 4th July 2020) 
 

 All applicant candidates are advised not to be allured or misled by any such 
unverified notice and should always cross verify information regarding 
examinations through official websites of NBE. 
 

 A caution notice has been published on NBE website on 16th of July 2020 for 
awareness of all stakeholders to verify authenticity of NBE notices. 
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